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To:
Francois Courau

Teuvo Jarvela

Chair, SMG12

Chair, TSG SA2

From:
Ed Ehrlich


Chair, T1P1.5

To SMG12/SA2

Thank you for your recent liaison regarding phase 2 architectural considerations for LCS. We recognize the need to incorporate BSS architectural considerations into our work as part of phase 2. We also recognize the need to support open interfaces for the LMU, SMLC and GMLC and believe a single generic, flexible architecture can be developed to allow support of this requirement.

We will complete the architectural definition for LCS by SMG#30. We will also seek endorsement of this architectural definition at that meeting. We would welcome your support for inclusion of our submissions at SMG#30 to be part of Release98. 

As per our workplan, we will seek endorsement for the phase 1 aspect of our work at SMG#29.

Sincerely,

Ed Ehrlich

Chairman - T1P1.5
